
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

Tuesday, 6th May 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

Welcome back to school. We hope you had a brilliant Easter.   

This term our topic is Around the World. During the topic we will be visiting different countries of the world and learning 

about their festivals, food, climate, customs, and stories. This topic will include lots of map work using atlases, globes, and 

searching the web. We will be travelling to London, China, Ghana and many more! 

In science we are learning about plants and seeds. We will be planting seeds and investigating what plants need to grow 

well. 

We will continue to develop number skills and apply them in problem solving scenarios. 

In history we will be learning about the Great Fire of London and the story of Nellie Bly who travelled around the World in 72 

days. 

We would like to thank you all for your continued support and we look forward to a fantastic summer term. 

 

Miss Pearce, Mrs Hughes, Mrs Tebbitt 
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